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Release Highlights 

 

 

 

Cross-Cutting 

• Introduced the ability to present students with information-gathering questions in SIO in an effort to collect 
details regarding their Fall 2020 plans. The students’ responses to these questions will contribute to 
continued critical planning for navigating the COVID-19 impact. The gathered information will include, but is 
not limited to: 

o Whether they plan to attend in-person or remotely 

o What their time zone will be while attending Fall 2020 classes 
 

Admission 

• Modified the wording on the “Where am I in the Process” app for undeclared applicants in MCS, CIT and DC 
to match the wording they see in the Common App. 

 

 

University Registrar Office 

• Added the ability for academic advisors of first-year students to view high school transcripts and high school 
profiles (if provided) of incoming first-year students. This functionality will be rolled out to advisors this 
summer.  
 
 

Coming in the Next Six Months…  
 

 

 
• Continued additions and changes in the S3 Suite to support the university’s response to COVID-19.  
• The next phase of the MyCommunity project continues, which includes: 

 

o A wider range of advisor roles will be able to be assigned to students, such as  First Year Advisor and Faculty 
Advisor 

o The ability for S3 users to assign, update, and remove advisors via a CSV upload 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                           Contact Information        
Lisa Krieg, Director of Enrollment Services – 412.268.5399, krieg@andrew.cmu.edu  

                                                                                                  Chris Nolin, Director of Enrollment Systems – 412.268.5777, cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu    

 

Release #103 introduced the ability to present students with information-gathering questions in SIO in an effort to collect details 
regarding their Fall 2020 plans. The students’ responses to these questions will contribute to continued critical planning for 
navigating the COVID-19 impact. This release also included the introduction of high school transcripts and high school profiles to 
student records in the S3 Admin Console. Advisors of first-year students will soon be able to view high school transcripts and high 
school profiles (if provided) of incoming first-year students. 
New users are encouraged to review the S3 QuickStart Guide and the Web Tutorial section for basic instructions. 
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